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March 28, 2019 
 
 
Dear Supporter: 
 
We are excited to announce that our 34th Annual Lebanese Festival will take place on June 7, 8 
& 9, 2019. It is attended by thousands of New Jersey residents, as well as, numerous visitors 
from the tri-state area. 
 
Our festival is the largest fundraising event for our parish. We cannot continue our tradition of 
success without your support. Please purchase a sponsorship to help us achieve our goals for a 
new church building.   
 
Attached is a form describing the various sponsorship levels. Your generosity will be recognized 
in many ways and we will remain grateful for your support. Please return the enclosed form by 
mail or email at your earliest convenience.  
 
We also welcome you to join us at the festival located on our Church grounds at 526 Easton Ave 
at the corner of Franklin Blvd., in Somerset, New Jersey.  Hundreds of parishioners will be 
working together as one family selling traditional homemade Mediterranean food and pastries, 
operating the various stands and celebrating our wonderful heritage.  
 
Please consider making a tax-deductible donation. Your support is deeply appreciated.   
 
Sincerely yours in Christ, 

 
Reverend Simon El Hajj 
Pastor, Saint Sharbel Church 
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